
Coffman Cove Newsletter 


From City Hall          December, 2023

Scrap Metal

• The	Scrap	Metal	Site	will	be	open	by	
appointment	only.


Harbor

• To keep your boat slip, payments are due 

no later than December 31st.

• Boat Launch Dock repairs have been 

completed!

Water/Sewer: 


• For	those	wanting	their	water	shut	off	for	
the	winter,	please	do	not	do	it	yourself.	
Contact	the	City	or	the	Water/Sewer	
operator,	Stephan	Smith.	

Note:

• REMINDER: for public safety purposes, there is 

NO discharging of firearms within city limits. If 
you need to know where the city limits begin and 
end, please contact City Hall. 


Garbage Pick-Up

• Garbage pick-up dates will be every other 

Friday through the winter. December pick 
up dates will be the 1st, 15th and 29th. 


Library 

• Congratulations to library on receiving the Crossett 

Grant!

• Check out www.ccalaska.com for library hours.


911/EMS

• EMS Meetings: 1st Thursday of each month, 9:30 

am @ the Clinic.

• Volunteer Dispatchers needed to help with 

emergency calls. Please contact Johnna or Kate. 

Coffman Cove Fire Department


• Please	contact	our	Fire	Chief	Evan	Carver,	before	
doing	any	controlled	burns	for	safety	
precautions.	


Post Office 

• Need a physical address for incoming mail? 101 

NW Kodiak Ave. # [Box No.] Coffman Cove, AK 
99918. 


City Council   	 

• Workshop Tuesday, December 5th @ 6 p.m. at City 

Hall

• Regular City Council Meeting: Thursday, 

December 21st at 6:30 p.m.


     Did You Know?


Alaska is home to over 732,673 people

http://www.ccalaska.com

